
Stakeholder Comment Matrix – May 28, 2020  
Participant-Related Costs for DFOs (Substation Fraction) and DFO Cost Flow-Through 
Technical Session (2B) 

 
 

 

Issued for Stakeholder Comment: May 28, 2020 Page 1 of 3 Public 

Please note that the following submissions are those of AUC staff and have been provided further to AUC staff’s 
ongoing participation in the AESO’s technical sessions. These submissions are those of AUC staff only and should not 
be construed as being representative of the views of any AUC Commission member related to these issues or any 
resulting proceedings before the AUC.  

 

 
 

Period of Comment: May 28, 2020 through June 11, 2020 

Comments From: Alberta Utilites Commission 

Date: 2020/06/11 
  

Contact:  

Phone:  

Email:  

 

Instructions:  

1. Please fill out the section above as indicated. 

2. Please respond to the questions below and provide your specific comments. 

3. Please submit one completed evaluation per organization. 

4. Email your completed comment matrix to tariffdesign@aeso.ca by June 11, 2020.   

The AESO is seeking comments from Stakeholders with regard to the following matters: 








